which is scheduled to visit
the Pribilofs in July during
the next fur seal harvest.
Another member of the
ﬁp will be Donald S.
ser, research biologist at
the Denver Wildlife Research
Center of the Bureau of Sport
Fisheries and Wildlife.
H-tiﬂ: ?;U.S.
Departmen culture
have afttended preliminary

meetings, and a

ative will hninviI: to join
the task force. |
The final member will be a
scientist nominated by the
National Academy of Sciences,
Mr. Pautzke said, and these
two members will be named
in a few 8.
*Fur




on the Pribilof 1slands.



